
 

East Ayrshire Council 

(U8 Broomhill at Hendryton Culvert, Darvel) 

(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2022 

 

On 26/07/22 the Council, in exercise of the powers conferred on it by Section 14(1) of 

the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, and of all other enabling powers, 

made the above-named Order, which will make it unlawful for any person to drive or 

cause or permit to be driven any vehicle or for any person to travel on U8 Broomhill (at 

Hendryton Culvert), Darvel (except pedestrians or vehicles engaged on Waterhaughs 

Footbridge works), by reason of works to be executed on or near the road. 

 

The Order shall come into force at 07:00 hrs on 01/08/22 until 18:00 hrs on 28/10/22, 

or until the works are completed whichever is earlier.  Works are expected to be 

completed by 30/09/2022 and the Order will be implemented only when appropriate 

signs are displayed. 

 

Emergency services access and access to premises will be via the signed diversion 

route which is via U8 Broomhill to U9 Windshields to U3 Foulpapple to U8 and vice 

versa. 

 

 

Kevin Braidwood 

Head of Roads - Ayrshire Roads Alliance 

Opera House 

8, John Finnie Street, 

Kilmarnock 

KA1 1DD 

 

Email: enquiries@ayrshireroadsalliance.org 

Tel: 01563 503160 
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